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April 1, 2020 

 

Dear HCA Community, 

Happy April! I am certainly happy that the sun has found its way back into our lives as we kick 

off April. Today is also National Walking Day, the first Wednesday in April, so make sure to get 

outside, stretch those legs, and take in some much-needed vitamin D! 

  

I hope you all enjoyed this week’s edition of Monday Morning Assembly. As I stated in the 

video, we are so very proud of the work all of the students have been doing these past few 

weeks. Our distance learning program is successful because the students have been so attentive 

and so mature. They truly are remarkable. I also want to give a shout out to all you parents! You 

have also been doing an amazing job delivering the lessons, assisting with homework, and 

providing helpful feedback. They say it truly takes a village and it is the strength of our “village” 

that guides us all. Once again, thank you! 

  

Here are a few updates to get you up to speed. 

 

Live Prayer Groups for Lower School: 

We will be holding live prayer groups for grades 1-4 next week in celebration of Holy Week. 

These prayer groups will be held by Mrs. Gartland and will be an opportunity to not only 

celebrate Holy Week, but to give the students an opportunity for spiritual guidance. Grades 1&2 

will have their prayer group on Monday at 11:00. Grades 3&4 will have their prayer group on 

Tuesday at 9:30-10:00. Parents will receive a Google Meet invitation. 

  

Report Cards: 

Report cards will be available online on Thursday, April 2nd at 12:00pm. Please see the 

instructions in this weeks email on how to access your child’s report card. 

  

Next Week’s Schedule: 

Next week will be a short week as we begin our Spring Break. Regular classes will take place on 

Monday and Tuesday of next week. Wednesday will be dedicated to our co-curricular classes 

and our Spring Break begins on Thursday, April 9th. 

  

Student Contracts for 2020-2021 

Student contracts have been mailed out. Please send in your contract and deposit for next year by 

April 27th to insure your child’s enrollment for next year. 

  

Have a blessed rest of the week. 

With Grace and Blessings, 

Art 

https://hcali.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4555c1b7091d8147a0d47b0fb&id=9cdf4d6002&e=eda747d1da

